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Dear parents and carers,  

 

Re: ParentPay 

 

We are introducing Parent Pay to St Joseph’s Infant school.  You will be familiar with this if you have 

children at the Junior school.   

 

Parent Pay will enable you to pay for items, eg school trips, using your debit card.   We are planning to be a 

cashless school and, once we are over any set up issues, we will no longer be accepting cash in payment for 

school items.   We will only be using cash in school for charity fundraising events. 

 

Attached is a letter explaining how to activate your account.  

 

Please contact the school office if you have any queries.   

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

The School Office 
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